

DMLT Meeting - 2019-11-11

(back to the [list of all DMLT meeting minutes](#))

Location

Browser	Room System	Phone Dial-in
https://bluejeans.com/293724745/	<ol style="list-style-type: none">1. Dial: 199.48.152.152 or bjn.vc2. Enter Meeting ID: 293724745 -or- use the pairing code	Dial-in numbers: <ul style="list-style-type: none">• +1 408 740 7256• +1 888 240 2560 (US Toll Free)• +1 408 317 9253 (Alternate Number) Meeting ID: 293724745

Time

10:15am PT

Attendees

- [Wil O'Mullane](#)
- [Tim Jenness](#)
- [Frossie Economou](#)
- [Unknown User \(mbutler\)](#)
- [Jeff Kantor](#)
- [Robert Gruendl](#)
- [Simon Krughoff](#)
- [Unknown User \(gcomoretto\)](#)
- [Kian-Tat Lim](#)
- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)
- [Fritz Mueller](#)
- [Jim Bosch](#)
- [Leanne Guy](#)
- [Robert Lupton](#)
- [Yusra AlSayyad](#)

Regrets

Veterans day holiday for some ..

- [John Swinbank](#)
- [Eric Bellm](#)

Discussion Items

Item	Who	Notes
Project updates	Wil O'Mullane	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• IT manager still not accepted - need interim solution• All hands virtual meeting - 14 November at 9:00 PST /10:00 MST<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ (Need to step out of FNAL meeting)◦ accomplishment slide needed .. (Highlight — EFD plot of AUXTEL ..)<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ culture survey▪ naming▪ scope• Descope LCR-2045 (project wide not DM specific here)<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ make sure we have plan for remainder of construction<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ make sure we are addressing the priorities▪ ramps to ops▪ off ramps◦ What is the minimum end state we will deliver from construction and get it agreed with agencies.<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ how much verification/testing could be considered not essential ..◦ some work may move to pre ops .. transition to ops is important• Some more issues in Chile - striking and road blockages - so far union working for AURA is not striking.<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ potentially stopping cars - hopefully the airport to recinto ok ..◦ there will be a another communication to managers and las mailing list
monthly report	Wil O'Mullane	due Wednesday, November 13t - just do it (some of you did already) https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AXekIC9oLRWgqLlaZ5gj2zDCYatQ6rEKk_KeMEubBrl/edit#heading=h.m2nv7zs59upm
Data Facility — DOE investigation	Wil O'Mullane	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Site visits: done SLAC Oct 31, Nov 1, done BNL Nov 7, 8, next week FNAL Nov 14, 15.<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Leanne, Frossie, Zeljko, John, Bob, Wil.• Awaiting inputs to us Dec 1.• Recommendation due to the agencies by 15 December.



Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.

[View these issues in Jira](#)

Action Items

Confluence Quick Tasks

Description	Due date	Assignee	Task appears on
<input type="checkbox"/> Frossie Economou Will recommend additional Level 3 milestones for implementation beyond just the DAX-9 Butler provenance milestone. 15 Mar 2022	15 Mar 2022	Frossie Economou	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting, 2022-02-15 to 17
<input type="checkbox"/> Kian-Tat Lim Convene a meeting with Colin, Tim, Robert, Yusra to resolve graph generation with per-dataset quantities (likely based on Consolidated DB work). 18 Mar 2022	18 Mar 2022	Kian-Tat Lim	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting, 2022-02-15 to 17
<input type="checkbox"/> Frossie Economou Write an initial draft in the Dev Guide for what "best effort" support means 17 Nov 2023	17 Nov 2023	Frossie Economou	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> Convene a group to redo the T-12 month DRP diagram and define scope expectations Yusra AlSayyad 30 Nov 2023	30 Nov 2023	Yusra AlSayyad	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> Gregory Dubois-Felsmann Complete DMTN-105 defining the goal for "Prompt Products Release Ops" 11 Dec 2023	11 Dec 2023	Gregory Dubois-Felsmann	DM Leadership Team Virtual Face-to-Face Meeting - 2023-Oct-24
<input type="checkbox"/> Frossie Economou - you have some text for PSTN-017 02 May 2024	02 May 2024	Frossie Economou	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22 UKDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024		DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> Richard Dubois USDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 and distrib processing ? 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	Richard Dubois	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> Fabio Hernandez FrDF part in data facilities for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	Fabio Hernandez	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22
<input type="checkbox"/> Tim Jenness - section on middleware for PSTN-017 22 May 2024	22 May 2024	Tim Jenness	DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22

☐ [Cristián Silva](#) - section on summit/data acquisition for PSTN-017 22 May 2024

22
May
2024

[Cristián
Silva](#)

[DMLT Meeting - 2024-04-22](#)

DMLT-relevant Jira Tickets

key	summary	reporter	assignee	created	due
-----	---------	----------	----------	---------	-----



Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.

[View these issues in Jira](#)
